
TULARE COUNTY LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
 

* * * * NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING * * * * 
 

BEFORE THE LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
OF THE COUNTY OF TULARE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Executive Officer of the Tulare County Local Agency 
Formation Commission has fixed April 13, 2011 at 2:00 P.M., in the Administrative Building, 
Supervisors Chambers, County Civic Center, Visalia, California, as the date, time and place of 
the public hearing during which proposed amendments to LAFCO Policy C-5.11 are scheduled to 
be adopted.   
  
Policy C-5.11 outlines the Municipal Service Review process and review report content. The 
following amendments are proposed: 
 

• Requires a public workshop to be held within the jurisdictional boundaries of the subject 
agency prior to MSR adoption and prescribes that resident/costumer comments be 
incorporated into MSR determinations if applicable. 

• Outlines the service factors that shall be analyzed within each developed community 
outside a subject agency’s boundaries, but within or adjacent to its SOI. 

• Prescribes that the analysis conducted for the aforementioned developed communities is 
integrated within the overall MSR analysis in order to help address service/infrastructure 
needs or deficiencies.   

• Requires identification of an agency’s city and county urban boundaries for the purpose of 
reconciling them with LAFCO’s adopted SOI wherever feasible. 

 
The Commission may, as a result of the hearing, include more or less policy prescription than that 
described above. 
 
If you challenge the Commission's action in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues 
you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered to the Tulare County Local Agency Formation Commission at or prior 
to the public hearing. 
  
 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Notice, please contact the LAFCO office at (559) 624-
7257.  
 

LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION  
     Ben Giuliani, Executive Officer  
 
 

        __________________________________ 
    BY: Marcos Segura, Staff Analyst 

 

Proposed Amendments to LAFCO Policy C-5.11 


